City Attorney

May 4, 2015

Sent via Email and U.S. Mail

Citizens’ Oversight Projects
Raymond Lutz

771 Jamacha Rd. #148

El Cajon, CA 92019

Email: raylutz@citizensoversight.org

Re:  Public Records Act Requests received April 24, 2015

Dear Mr. Lutz:

Your request of the above date made pursuant to the California Public Records Act
("CPRA") California Government Code section 6250 et seq., was forwarded to our office for
review and response. You requested citizen complaints regarding police officer activity for the
past five years. You indicate in a communication after your April 24 request that you are not
seeking the actual complaints. Note that citizens’ complaints against peace officers are exempt
from disclosure, except by discovery procedures set out in the California Evidence Code,
pursuant to the California Penal Code sections 832.5 and 832.7. More detail will be provided in
our determination letter.

Your request requires coordination between two or more departments to ensure a
thorough search of the files. Accordingly, we are extending the time we need to make our
determination to May 18, 2015, pursuant to Government Code section 6253(c), at which time
you will receive our determination regarding your request and an estimate as to when responsive
documents will be made available to you.

Very truly yours u
/

/§ ;f 2744 é’/f‘ﬁ’%

Barbara C. Luck
Staff Attorney

City of E1 Cajon @ 200 Civic Center Way @ El Cajon, CA 92020

(619) 441-1798 e Fax (619) 441-1772
www.cityofelcajon.us





